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Arkansas Power & Light Company
ATTft: Mr. William Cavanaugh, III

Vice President
Generation & Construction

P.O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

The Office of the Controller of the fluclear Regulatory Comission has been
authorized to refund the Class III amendment fee of $4,000 for Arkansas .'1uclear
One - Unit 2 transmitted with your application (File: 2-1511.1, 2-2040) dated
April 17,1979, for fire protection. The refund is being made because the
fiuclear Reactor Regulation (71RR) staff has advised us that your April 17 appli-
cation was withdrawn by your letter dated August 21, 1979, and no |1RR review
was star +.ed on it.

The refund is being processed by the Office of the Controller and will be sent
to your Company as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

N.h L

William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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